
June 25, 2021

TOWN OF CHESTER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BEFORE THE DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD

The Development Review Board will hold a Site Visit at 5:30 PM on Thursday, July 15, 2021, at

92 VT Route 11 West and a Public Hearing at 6:00 PM on July 15, 2021, at the Chester Town 

Hall at 556 Elm Street on an Application to operate a seasonal Farmer’s Market. 

PROPERTY OWNERS: John McLure and Ruth Zezza

APPLICANT: same

LOCATION: 92 VT Route 11 West  

DISTRICT: Residental-120 

ACTION REQUESTED:  Approval to operate a seasonal Farmers Market at the former Baba A 

Louis Restaurant and Bakery property (parcel #56-50-53). 

      

Abutters are hereby notified that further information can be found at the Town Clerk’s Office 

which is open Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM. Participation in this hearing is a 

pre-requisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal.

A link to participate in this hearing via Zoom videoconference will be on the Town of Chester 

home page: www.chestervt.gov.

For the Development Review Board

Preston Bristow

Zoning Administrator

(802) 875-2173

zoning@chestervt.gov


